LY,
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

1st August, 1939,

Dear Sirs,

With reference to my letter of the 27th June last,
relating to the details of the sterntube proposed for lMessrs.
Aalborg Vaerft's Yard No.64, I shall be glad to receive your
confirmation that the "Bakelite" lining of the after bush
of the port stern tube is being fitted at the Owners!?
roquest.

I am, Dear 8irs,

Yours faithfully,

Asslatant Secretary.

The Surveyors,

COPENHAGEN .

WA 15 ~0 205




